
 

 

  

 

 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 

 

Re: Parent meetings – teaching your child to read 
 

Learning to read is one of the most important things your child will learn at our school. Everything 

else in the curriculum depends on it, so we do all we can to make sure every child learns to read 

quickly. 

 

We want your child to love reading – and to want to read for themselves. 

 

Throughout the year we will run a series of meetings for parents to learn how we are teaching your 

children to read, and learn how you can help at home.  

 

Our first meeting will take place on Friday 22nd September. Please arrive at the main school 

office for a prompt start at 2:15pm. This meeting will provide an overview of how we teach 

children to read at Willow, as well as how we teach children to use phonics to read their 

first sounds and words.  

 

Please could you complete the following form to confirm your attendance at the meeting.  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/YcjckXmp96  

 

We look forward to welcoming you.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Garvey 

Early Reading Lead 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/YcjckXmp96

